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President’s Message: New York State Horse Council, Inc. 
Submitted by Pauline Burnes June, 2023 

 

We finally have some glorious riding weather after experiencing a roller coaster spring of late frost and 

then very high heat (we had 90-degree F weather here in Allegany County). Some of the trees and 

shrubs hit by the late hard frost look dead, especially the locust and sycamore, but look closely, the 

leaves are showing new growth. 

 

That is the kind of resiliency I have experienced here at the New York State Horse Council. COVID hit 

us hard in many ways, and even though some refer to “post Covid” years, it is still with us but not in the 

magnitude of shutdowns and inability to find Contractors, staff, and materials for trail construction. 

 

People are flocking to participate in outdoor activities in record numbers. It is difficult to organize an 

event that does not conflict with three or four others. Horse shows, trail rides, and clinics are under way. 

Kudos to everyone in the planning and organizing of these activities that provide these great experiences 

for other riders. 

 

Thanks to the team of dedicated Horse Council Board members who have worked diligently over the 

winter and early spring to review the New York State Horse Council bylaws and chapter agreements. 

The New York State Horse Council is a non-profit 501c3 organization and is required to follow the non-

profit corporation laws of New York State.  NYSHC also joined the New York Council of Non-Profits 

(NYCON) this year. NYCON provides Board of Directors training and other services. 

 

Please remember to take the National Equine Economic Survey. The link is posted on the NYSHC 

website. The resulting important information may be used when talking to legislators about various 

equine related issues in New York State. As horsemen, we appear to be losing ground in access to trails. 

We need to be able to demonstrate that horses are still an “economic engine” for New York State.  I also 

encourage you to develop good relationships with your local, state, and federal legislators and Park 

Managers.  

 

Harriet Hollister Spencer Recreation Area (HHS) is one of the areas that has been closed to horses until 

further evaluation by the State Park manager. I have had recent conversations with him on the trail at 

Stony Brook State Park. The trails at HHS are being evaluated to improve wayfinding and safety for all 

users. I encourage all the Horse Council members that read this newsletter, to write a letter to your state 

representative to encourage horse use at that facility. There is also an opportunity to support an 

education program of how trails can be shared, sponsored by the Equine Land Conservation Resource 

called Trails Are Common Ground  https://elcr.org/.  

 

 

2023 Volume 3 
July-Sept 

https://elcr.org/
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If you are in western New York, I encourage you to visit the trails at the DEC West Almond Trail 

System. Trail 4 is complete, and the gravel has settled. The horse campground on Stewart Forest Road is 

open with 16 straight stalls, water, a handicapped mounting block, and 5 covered picnic tables with fire 

rings. A generous donation of hardware for the straight stalls from Sue and Jim Knauer make it easier to 

hang water buckets and hay bags. The trails are in good condition with this dry weather.  Ash trees are 

being removed and there are downed logs and slash, but please use the dry wood for campfires in the 

fire rings. 

 

IMPACT: Friends Improving Allegany County Trails, Inc. is completing the Master Plan for the West 

Almond Trails with the National Park Service, NYSDEC, and Alfred University. This is a living 

document, intended to prioritize future trail projects. If you ride the trails, please send me comments of 

what you like, and what you recommend for future improvements. 

 

The Mounted Patrol Training Techniques Clinic was rained out on May 20, and officers participating in 

that clinic were not able to reschedule for Sunday. We may be able to offer this valuable training in 

September in the Finger Lakes Region if there is enough interest. I was able to attend the “spring tune 

up” for Mounted Patrol officers from the Rochester Police Department, Monroe County Sheriff’s 

Department, Livingston County Sheriff’s Department and Niagara County Sheriff’s Department. Thanks 

to Instructor Gary Cicoria for inviting me. It was valuable to watch, as the officers do more advanced 

training with gunshots, smoke, and following a moving police car with lights and siren active!  (see 

photo below) 

 

Have a wonderful safe summer. We anticipate having the Annual General Membership meeting in mid- 

October at Cornell University after the annual fall pleasure ride at the Madison County Fairgrounds.  A 

great program is in development, watch the NYSHC website for more information. 
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Current 2023-2024 NYSHC Officers 

President: 

Pauline Burnes (2024), 607-765-8543, 

pauline.burnes@nyshc.org 

Treasurer: 

Stephen Ropel (2024), 518-366-8998, 

stephen.ropel@nyshc.org 

Vice-President: 

Allison Conti Frey (2024), 585-703-8479, 

allison.frey@nyshc.org 

Recording Secretary 

Vacant 

 

Mary Byers Beloved NYS Horse Council Member Passes.  
 

 
Mary Ann Byers was a staunch supporter of the NYS Horse Council from its inception and was also 

involved in the establishment of the Western Chapter way back in the 90's. 

Mary Ann started riding at age eight at the Saddle and Bridle Club in Buffalo. She went on 

to breed and show American Saddle Bred horses. She was an active 4 -H leader in Copake 

Falls, New York for twenty-five years and owned and raced horses at Fort Erie, Ontario, 

Canada. Mary Ann trained her horses to drive and showed in carriage driving shows. She 

has been a Premier Director of the NYSHC Board of Directors for decades in the Western 

Region and serves as the Secretary of the East Aurora Driving Society Horseshow.  

 

Her enthusiasm for promoting the horse in NYS will be sorely missed. 

 

7 Tips to Decrease Health Risks of Summer Travel  

mailto:pauline.burnes@nyshc.org
mailto:stephen.ropel@nyshc.org
mailto:allison.frey@nyshc.org
https://strideanimalhealth.com/blog/7-tips-to-decrease-health-risks-of-summer-travel/
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Horses are creatures of habit. They're designed to be healthiest when they're in a herd out in a field, 

grazing all day. Nearly anything else causes some level of stress, let alone loading them in a metal box 

to take them from their home and herd. 

Risks from travel include: weight loss, dehydration, respiratory infections, gastric distress that could 

lead to colic, and muscle fatigue. All of which we definitely don't want our horses to experience in 

general, but will also certainly decrease their performance at the show. 

The Impacts of Travel 

Hauling your horses is exercise. Research from the University of California, Davis has shown that 

horses can lose 0.45 to 0.55% of total body weight per hour of transport1. So, if you have an 1100lb 

quarter horse, that's 4.95-6.05lbs per hour. On a 5 hour trip, your horse could lose over 30lbs. This is a 

good indication of the toll travel can really take on your horse. 

Muscle Recovery & Stamina: The faster your horse recovers, the more energy they’ll have to perform. 

So, it’s important to consider the time it will take for their body to replenish energy, mostly stored in 

their muscles in the form of glycogen. (Bonus tip: this is part of the reason why horses will experience 

muscle fatigue resulting in more stumbling). 

Digestive Health: The stress from travel can also cause gastric distress and negatively impact the health 

of the microbiome - responsible for many things including supporting healthy digestion of fiber in the 

hindgut, blocking bad pathogens and toxins, boosting the immune system and more. 

Respiratory Health: Did you know? Studies have shown that tying heads in an upward posture for long 

periods of time makes it more difficult for horses to get rid foreign particles in the trachea, leading to 

more bacteria in the respiratory system and infections. The stress from travel also decreases the immune 

system's ability to fight of viruses and bacteria - further contributing to the risk of infection. 

Recommendations to decrease the risks of travel stress, promote overall well-being and improve 

performance. 

1. Provide adequate rest time after hauling (recommend 1 day for hauls between 6 and 12 hours, 

and 2 to 3 days for trips over 12 hours) 

2. Stop frequently to provide water, and check for dry feces. With dehydration being another 

risk, this could also compound the negative impacts on muscle recovery. 

3. Keep your horse’s respiratory system healthy, by ensuring the trailer is clean and has good 

ventilation. 

4. Tie heads as low as possible, to help prevent respiratory infections, while still being safe and 

allow slack for movement 

5. Supplement with Chromium Propionate, recently approved by the FDA’s Center for 

Veterinary Medicine, shown to help increase the uptake of glucose by cells - leading to faster 

replenishment of stored energy in the muscles. 

6. Take your hay, grain and supplements with you to prevent disruption to the digestive system. 

Don't change anything, if you can. 

https://bluebonnetfeeds.com/chromium/
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7. Further support the digestive system with pre and probiotics, and/or a foregut buffer.      

Posted by Jyme Nichols, PhD on Aug 30th 2021 

Learn more at StrideAnimalHealth.com. The following past Webinars recordings are available. 

Past Webinar Recordings: 

• Gastro pHix: Foregut Health  Presented by Dr. Bill Vandergrift & Dr. Jyme Nichols 

View Webinar 

• Equine Muscle Enhancement: The Difference & Moving Up.  Presented by Dr. Bill 

Vandergrift 

View Webinar 

• Amino Acid Support in Horses Presented by Dr. Jyme Nichols 

View Replay 

• Stamina Support in Horses  Presented by Dr. Bill Vandergrift 

View Replay 

• Equine Diet Balancers  by Dr. Jyme Nichols 

View Replay 

• Bleeding & Airway Conditions in Horses  Presented by Dr. Bill Vandergrift 

View Replay 

• Benefits of New Zealand Green Lipped Mussel for Horses. Presented by Dr. Jyme Nichols 

View Replay 

• Laminitis & Hoof Health in Horses  Presented by Dr. Bill Vandergrift 

View Replay 

• Oral Plasma Support for Horses  Presented by Dr. Jyme Nichols 

View Repay 

• Allergies Immune Health Program for Horses.  Dr. Bill Vandergrift 

View Replay 

• Leaky Gut Syndrome in Horses: In this webinar, Dr. Jyme Nichols will provide a basic 

overview of Leaky Gut Syndrome and the tools available for supporting intestinal health in 

your horse. 

View Replay 

• Turbo Mag BCAA - An Equine Metabolic pH Balancer: In this webinar, Dr. Bill 

Vandergrift explains how a metabolic pH balancer such as Turbo Mag BCAA can support 

normal hydration, sweat reflex, heat tolerance, and muscle function in horses. 

Additional Video Education: 

• Equine Nutrition 101 & Reading Feed Tags 

• Equine Cushings Disease 

• Re-Feeding Starved Horses 

• Least Cost vs. Locked Formulation 

 
 

Please remember to check our website https://nyshc.org/ for a wealth of information.  

https://strideanimalhealth.com/adr-paste/
https://strideanimalhealth.com/gastro-phix/
https://strideanimalhealth.com/?utm_medium=media&utm_source=bhn&utm_campaign=bhn-may-2021&utm_content=sponsored-blog&utm_term=stride
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=E6FwNrdlJz0
https://youtu.be/TpmlFfVAhuU
https://youtu.be/VmMPFOhVdjg
https://youtu.be/Yuyx4cxKMbw
https://youtu.be/4-GjcyLct04
https://youtu.be/L7scp2AnhNE
https://youtu.be/Geh8JVn3-Bo
https://youtu.be/WhVIwiem6rg
https://youtu.be/5uxLLCXl0JM
https://youtu.be/LXRclFneKWk
https://youtu.be/twNyRg3JPqI
https://youtu.be/w0MtBmnHHno
https://youtu.be/ukjalegCrKA
https://youtu.be/vcRXdzYL18w
https://youtu.be/YSX85ZTDIFo
https://nyshc.org/
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CARRIAGE DRIVING SHOW RETURNS TO BATAVIA 
Northampton Driving Society’s 37th annual carriage driving competition returned to Silver Shoe 

Farm in Batavia on Sunday, June 25.  Kacy Tipton-Fashik, the general manager of The Grand Oaks 

equine resort in Weirsdale, Florida judged the event. David Remley,whose late parents founded the 

internationally-known Walnut Hill Driving Competition, was the ringmaster.   

 

 Morning classes featured horses, ponies, very small equines and multiples of the same in the ring 

for working and reinsmanship classes. These are judged on “turn out” – the pleasing appearance and 

appropriateness of horse, harness, vehicle and attire – the horse’s obedience and way of going and the 

driver’s (the “whip”) reinsmanship skills. Afternoon classes entailed driving an obstacle course of 

cones, scoring for speed and agility.  

 

 Mr. Remley commenced the show with a coach horn demonstration at 9 a.m. Food and shopping 

opportunities were provided by Burning Barrel BBQ, Buttercrumbs Bakery, The Brick House 

Boutique, Rusty Bitz, Green Compass CBD, and Creative Upcycling. 

 

 Silver Shoe Farm is a lovely facility at 3336 Pratt Road in Batavia, operated by the well-known 

Cable family of blacksmiths and Nicole Cable, herself a carriage show competitor, judge and trainer. 

 

 
      Tammy Lally Lozipone all dressed up  

       talking with two of the competitors. 
  Larry Thurber and his  

  lovely Morgan gelding, Image 

  

https://www.facebook.com/tammy.lozipone?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVhi0ZRJgHx9kYY9TzhVbjjMtvmCW2XfMMrqCKlciBMP0VLbWpZFYd3zoKKJvlJ5afASfHCqc4B0KAXOrzdIGR-3LfUuWRn5ofvVIjnr4ZO7lpm6pxodALoZ8rcCaB4kuRu_UaNL5tVp3Z6XaftwUKqp3IoVE2G4zSMO0LUpOYLfA&__tn__=-UC*F
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Are you Aware of What is Happening in Your Towns 
There is a proposed housing development on the land currently being operated as a public 

boarding stable in Huntington, NY (Long Island). There residents in the area are getting together to fight 

the proposed downzoning. The owner wants to sell the development rights to the Town or the County so 

it remains a horse property.  The Town would be fine with it being downsized to a certain degree. The 

current zoning is 2 acres. The proposal is for 1/4 acre lots. The Town has approved such down zoning 

before with large parcels by “cluster zoning” where they carve out a larger lot, about 5 acres for “open 

space” and then make the rest much smaller lots. These do not fit in with the surrounding area.  

With the loss of Thomas School of Horsemanship, Greenlawn Equestrian Center and Indian 

Head Ranch to “cluster zoning” housing, the loss of Stanhope Stables would be devastating to the local 

horse community. The resistance to the proposed plan has taken off on Facebook where the 

group Huntington Residents Against Development at Stanhope Stables has started a petition against the 

rezoning which has over 1,200 signatures.  The local horse community is also on board. Their hope and 

goal is to have the development rights of the property purchased by the County or Town and the stable 

continued to be operated as a public riding and boarding center. The owner of Stanhope, Nancy 

Henderson, has tried in the paat to get the development rights sold to preserve it as farmland but with no 

luck. She is hopeful this time, with more community support, that the development rights will be 

purchased. It is still early in the process. Support from the horse community is critical for the success of 

this happening.  

Submitted by Christina Tabacco ctabacco@gmail.com 

 

MID HUDSON REGIONAL REPORT MAY 2023 
Submitted by Colleen Segarra, Vice President, Mid Hudson Region 

 

Regional shirts, representing the state and all four of the Mid Hudson chapters are being ordered.  They 

will be available in the near future.  Supplies are limited, so keep an eye out for availability.  

 

EHVHC – the chapter is meeting regularly and has been moving forward with event planning, 

membership and community engagement.  It’s a pleasure to see a focus on youth engagement.  Please 

know that the meeting dates for the 2023 year are set and published. From the president…Our Horsing 

Around Program is a huge success.  Our first show was held on 5.21.23, volunteers were wonderful and 

fun was had by all who attended.  Lots of position feedback from trainers and the show judge. 

Membership continues to increase, the President reports 50 members. Meetings are well attended and 

very educational. We all are looking forward to the summer  

 

ORANGE -  The chapter had their first of three gymkhana event on Saturday 5/13/23.  The show was a 

success, 28 trailers arrived, there were 10 leadline entries and event ran late to accommodate all entries. 

This was the best attended gymkhana event the chapter has had. The county has started construction of 

pickle ball courts on part of the parking area for truck and trailers at the county park; numerous concerns 

regarding youth/rider safety and reduced parking capacity have been shared.  We are in touch with the 

parks commissioner, who is working on our concerns.   

 

SULLIVAN – Arrowhead Ranch in Parksville NY hosted a Tack Swap and promoted horse council.  I 

tabled the event, a new member was enrolled that day, and several applications were handed out.  An 

equine dentist Terry Finch offered to help with an educational presentation if the chapter sets up an 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/654944476456504/
mailto:ctabacco@gmail.com
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event or meeting.  He also represented the harness racing industry at Monticello Raceway and was urged 

to encourage membership and participation.  Discussion with Chapter President Ron Thiele who will 

help get the chapter going again; participation dissipated due to covid.  Ron has offered to host initial 

meetings, and a new chapter member is offering his farm as a venue for potential events. 

ULSTER – The chapter is going to produce trail signage with the NYSHC logo so that the popular trail 

systems in Ulster County can be marked.  Fundraising is under way for their scholarship program, so if 

you have gently used tack or equipment to donate, they will sell to support their local youth. 

 

Report for Central Region 
submitted by Gary Slate, Vice President Central Region, NYSHC 

 Sharon and I attended a “plow day” Sunday May 24, put on by the New York State Draft Horse 

Club.  While circulating and talking with horse people, we made contact with a lady involved with 4-H 

horse clubs in our area, a man working on a six stall horse stable for riding lessons in Cazenovia, and the 

North Country Draft Horse Club.  I passed out a few of my cards and will be reaching out to them this 

summer.  This is a very active group and they maintain an informative website at http://www.ny-state-

draft-horse-club.org/ 

 The 48th Syracuse International Horse Show will be held in the Coliseum at the New York State 

Fairgrounds, June 28th ~ July 1, 2023.  Last year there was a very large turnout for this show, even 

though there were some large unexpected expenses.  The fact that the show is returning to Syracuse is 

good news for the many breeds that make this their main event for the year.  Full details and prize list 

can be found at http://www.ashany.org/syracuseinternational.html 

 July 14,15,16 is on the calendar for the Lorenzo Driving Competition in Cazenovia, NY.  This is 

the 45th annual staging of this popular show.  The New York State Horse Council is one of the sponsors 

for the event, and will have an ad in a prominent part of the show program.  Show details are found at 

https://lorenzodriving.org/ 

 

More Central Region News 
Submitted by Jeannette Dietrich, Director Central Region, NYSHC 

 Brookfield CTR clinic held in April was a success with about 11 attendees. The CTR 

competition is set for the end of June and it appears that entries are still coming in for that. There is an 

endurance ride out of Pure Country Campground this weekend on the Brookfield trails as well. 2 new 

Volunteer trail maintenance groups have been formed with the necessary paperwork VSA (volunteer 

service agreements) with the DEC for Brookfield trail system. At this time, no big projects are planned 

for Brookfield with DEC, but regular trimming on the sides and overhead of the trails while riding is the 

usual maintenance. 

 

Humane Committee Report May 2023 
Colleen Segarra, Vice President, Mid Hudson Region 

It appears there is still a need for clarity on the cruelty laws pertaining to horses, and additional training 

throughout NY. I had been in touch with NYS Humane Association, who advised that although they 

historically offered various trainings, things had changed and NYS Department of Agriculture and 

Markets should be involved. I asked if there is anything we can do to help and was directed to call NYS 

Ag and Markets. I had requested assistance at the last meeting with contacts in Albany, Pauline Burns 

tried but as of a few weeks ago was unable to assist. 

http://www.ashany.org/syracuseinternational.html
https://lorenzodriving.org/
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I reached out to Ag and Markets, asked if they were offering and training and asked if the horse council 

could be of assistance. I was advised that they do not have an active training program but if law 

enforcement requests training pertaining to husbandry practices they would assist in that way.  

At this time, I am in touch with New York Humane Association who will be researching training 

options. 

Hudson Valley Community College will be offering two new classes this fall, considered to be 

microcredentials, not a degree program, but can be applied toward a degree.  Animal Law and Ethics 

and Animal Law Enforcement. You can take one course or both, they are online.  

 

GOVERNOR HOCHUL ANNOUNCES $1.8 MILLION IN GRANTS AWARDED TO STATE 

PARKS, TRAILS, HISTORIC SITES AND PUBLIC LANDS PARTNER ORGANIZATIONS 

(Greatly edited by Newsletter editor) 

Governor Kathy Hochul today announced $1.8 million in grants to support 28 not-for-profit 

organizations involved with stewardship of state parks, trails, historic sites and public lands, the highest 

amount awarded in the Park and Trail Partnership Grants program history. The grants support partner 

group efforts to raise private funds for capital projects, engage in maintenance and beautification 

projects, provide educational programming, and host special events that promote public use of the 

parks.  

 

"We are proud to support the work of the incredible grassroots partner organizations that elevates the 

stewardship and programming of our state parks, historic sites, trails and public lands," Governor 

Hochul said. "With the largest investment in the Park and Trail Partnership Grants program history, 

New York State is sending a message that we are deeply committed to protecting and funding our public 

lands as we continue to embark on nation-leading climate resiliency initiatives." 

 

Some of 2023 awardes will benefit the Equine population.  

Capital Region 

Lake George Battlefield Park (Fort George) Alliance ($50,000) for the hiring of a Member Services 

Manager to promote awareness of the park through marketing, fundraising, and operation of the new 

visitor center. ( Horses at Luzerne & Bear Spring Mountain allowed with proof of current negative 

coggins certificate. Out of-state horse owners required to produce 30-day health certificate & patrons 

must carry horse’s health papers with them at all times) 

Finger Lakes  

Friends of Letchworth State Park ($8,000) for plans to upgrade access to three picnic shelters and 

one comfort station in the park to better serve park visitors with physical limitations 

Western New York  

• Chautauqua County Equestrian Trail System ($68,000) to develop a multi-year strategic plan 

focusing on marketing, fundraising, and volunteer support to broaden the diversity of trail users 

and expand and strengthen partnerships.     

• IMPACT: Friends Improving Allegany County Trails ($7,396) to replace a 30-foot bridge to be 

built in partnership with Alfred State College and the DEC, and to install two trail counters for 

data collection on nearby trails.  
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NY STATE HORSE SERVICES DIRECTORY BY CATEGORY 

Only those businesses paid for the current year will be listed here 
ADOPTION / RESCUE 

Lollypop Farm, Humane Society of Greater Rochester 99 Victor Rd., Fairport, NY 14450 (585) 223-1330  

BOARDING 

American Heritage Morgan Farm 1974 Murdock Rd., Lydonville, NY 14098 (585) 735-5322 

Amy Hanssen Training Center Inc ...9063 Chestnut Ridge Road Middleport NY 14105 (716) 735-7988  

Laurelin Farm ...2920 Route 39 Collins NY 14034 716-532-9434  

MK Quarter Horses 4430 Chestnut Rd., Wilson, NY 14172. 570-204-5281   

Nash Hill Equestrian Center ...10999 Persia Rd Gowanda NY 14070   (716) 257-9543  

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

BREEDERS 

American Heritage Morgan Farm 1974 Murdock Rd., Lydonville, NY 14098. (585) 735-5322 

Lorick Stables Inc ...840 Lake Rd Youngstown, NY 14174 (716) 745-3611 (Friesians) 

Sand Meadow Farm  300 Taylor Rd. Honeoye Falls, NY 14472  (585) 624-4468  (Icelandic horses) 

CAMPS- 

Arrow Head Ranch  450 Cooley Rd.  Parksville NY  12768   888-867-2798 
Laurelin Farm ...2920 Route 39 Collins NY 14034 716-532-9434  

CLINICIANS / CLINICS 

Kinship With Horses- 9324 North Otto Road, Cattaraugus, NY 14719 (716)-982-5180    

Laurelin Farm ...2920 Route 39 Collins NY 14034 716-532-9434  

Lucky Star Horsemanship ...PO Box 740 Red Hook NY 12571 530-919-8767  

Massage & More Equine Therapy, LLC 3332 Maple Ave., Allegany, NY 14706. (716)-474-6786  

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

CLUBS 

Aurora Trail Riders Inc ... NY  716-655-9929 

Bits N Spurs Trailriders ...3705 Bard Rd Cassadaga NY 14718 laurahorses@me.com 

Landsman Kill Trail Association ...63 Cobblestone Ridge Hyde Park NY 12538 845-240-4299 

Lou Eibl Horse Club 2716 Cassadaga Road Cassadaga NY 14718 C 716-499-4227 

Orleans County Boots & Saddle Club PO Box 120 Clarendon NY 14429  

CONSTRUCTION 

J&K Agriculture Inc ...3389 Route 39 Collins NY 14034 716-337-3548 

DENTISTRY 

Royalton Equine Veterinary Services, P.C. 7735 Chestnut Dr., Lockport, NY 14094. (716) 629-8384 

DRIVING 

Lorick Stables Inc ...840 Lake Rd Youngstown, NY 14174 (716) 745-3611 

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

EDUCATION 

Equine Essence 2730 Upper Mountain Rd., Sanborn, NY 14132. (716) 481-9812   

FEED 

Green Mountain Nutritional Services, Inc. ...247 Main Street Attica NY 14011 716.523.0018 

HORSEMANSHIP 

Equine Essence 2730 Upper Mountain Rd., Sanborn, NY 14132. (716) 481-9812 

JTB Equine Care Solutions ...2102 Fix Rd Grand Island NY 14072 716-512-2602 

Kinship With Horses- 9324 North Otto Road, Cattaraugus, NY 14719 (716)-982-5180 

Lucky Star Horsemanship ...PO Box 740 Red Hook NY 12571 5309198767 

MK Quarter Horses 4430 Chestnut Rd., Wilson, NY 14172. 570-204-5281 

SASI / High Hurdles Therapeutic Riding of SASI ...PO Box 526, Sardinia, NY 14134 (716) 496-5551 

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

HUMANE WELFARES 

tel:(716)%20257-9543
tel:716-337-3548
tel:5309198767
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Lollypop Farm, Humane Society of Greater Rochester .99 Victor Road, Fairport, NY 14450 (585) 223-1330 

                     x193 

LESSONS 

Amy Hanssen Training Center Inc ...9063 Chestnut Ridge Road Middleport NY 14105 (716) 735-7988 

Equine Essence 2730 Upper Mountain Rd., Sanborn, NY 14132. (716) 481-9812 

Hopewood Farm LLC 7452 Pryor Road   Clinton  NY 13323 315-507-0213 

JTB Equine Care Solutions ...2102 Fix Rd Grand Island NY 14072 716-512-2602 

Kinship With Horses 9324 North Otto Road, Cattaraugus, NY 14719 (716)-982-5180 

Laurelin Farm ...2920 Route 39 Collins NY 14034 716-532-9434 

Lorick Stables Inc ...840 Lake Rd Youngstown, NY 14174 (716) 745-3611 lorickstables@gmail.com  

MK Quarter Horses 4430 Chestnut Rd., Wilson, NY 14172. 570-204-5281 

Nash Hill Equestrian Center ...10999 Persia Rd Gowanda NY 14070  (716) 257-9543 

Sand Meadow Farm  300 Taylor Rd. Honeoye Falls, NY 14472  (585) 624-4468  

SASI / High Hurdles Therapeutic Riding of SASI PO Box 526, Sardinia, NY 14134. (716) 496-5551 

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

MISCELLANEOUS 

Letti&#039s Ice Cream and Snack Shack  6 Hidden Hollow Trail  Red Hook NY  12571  

 lettisicecream@gmail.com 

SHOWING 

Amy Hanssen Training Center Inc ...9063 Chestnut Ridge Road Middleport NY 14105 (716) 735-7988 

Lorick Stables Inc ...840 Lake Rd Youngstown, NY 14174 (716) 745-3611 

TACK 

Nash Hill Equestrian Center ...10999 Persia Rd Gowanda NY 14070 (716) 257-9543 (home of Allegany  

Saddlery) 

Sand Meadow Farm  300 Taylor Rd. Honeoye Falls, NY 14472  (585) 624-4468  official dealer of Ástund 

Tack) 

THERAPEUTIC 

Hidden Hollow Farm Riding Center, Inc 6 Hidden Hollow Trail Red HookNY 12571 845-758-0619 

Horses For A Change ...PO Box 54, 570 Old Post Rd Esopus NY 12429 (914) 466-5099 

SASI / High Hurdles Therapeutic Riding of SASI ...PO Box 526. Sardinia, NY 14134 (716) 496-5551 

THERAPEUTIC HEALTH CARE FOR HORSES 

Bemer Team Manager  -Garth Orbino,  4554 Beef Street, Syracuse,  NY 13215 (315)569-2642 

Massage & More Equine Therapy, LLC ...3332 Maple Avenue Allegany NY 14706 716.474.6786 

TRAILS 

IMPACT: Friends Improving Allegany County Trails, Inc.  2444 State Route 244  Belmont,NY 14813  

607-382-9770 

Landsman Kill Trail Association ...63 Cobblestone Ridge Hyde Park NY 12538 845-240-4299 

TRAINING 

Amy Hanssen Training Center Inc ...9063 Chestnut Ridge Road Middleport NY 14105 (716) 735-7988 

Hopewood Farm LLC 7452 Pryor Road   Clinton  NY 13323 315-507-0213  

JTB Equine Care Solutions ...2102 Fix Rd Grand Island NY 14072 716-512-2602 

Lorick Stables Inc ...840 Lake Rd Youngstown, NY 14174 (716) 745-3611 

MK Quarter Horses 4430 Chestnut Rd., Wilson, NY 14172. 570-204-5281 

Sand Meadow Farm 300 Taylor Rd., Honeoye Falls, NY 14472. (585) 624-4468 

Wolcott Farm 4 Seasons of Fun 4085 Quakertown Rd., Warsaw, NY 14569. (585) 786-3504 

TRANSPORTATION 

Equine Emergency Transportation ...158 Yantz Road, Red Hook, NY 12571 845-464-7058 

VETERINARIAN 

Royalton Equine Veterinary Services, P.C. 7735 Chestnut Dr., Lockport, NY 14094. (716) 629-8384 

Warwick Equine Clinic 70 Four Corners Road Warwick NY 10990 845-986-2669 

 

tel:(585)%20223-1330%20x193
tel:(585)%20223-1330%20x193
tel:(716)%20257-9543
tel:(716)%20496-5551
tel:845-464-7058
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Barb Cunningham 

3021 Johnson Creek Rd 

Middleport NY  14105 


